
No. AIBSNLEA/CHQ/CMD/2011       Dated:10.03.2011 

To 

Shri S.C.Mishra, 
CMD BSNL, 
New Delhi 
110 001 
 
Sub: Vocational Trainings to the wards of BSNL Employees-Reg. 
 
Ref: 1) Letter no. 16-1/2009-Trg. Dated 08.09.2010 
        2) Letter no. 16-1/2009-Trg. Dated 30.09.2010 
 
Respected sir, 
 
We would like to draw your kind attention in the above cited reference & subject matter 
wherein BSNL conducted Vocational Trainings (VT) for the engineering students in the last 
summer holidays in BSNL training centres & SSAs. About Rs 6 Crores revenue was earned 
in providing summer trainings to about 25,000 engineering students last year.  
 
In the beginning of the vocational trainings, we requested BSNL Management  to provide 
vocational trainings to the wards of BSNL employees on free of cost but since it was a 
beginning and we were advised that after seeing the response in this field, Management 
will take decision to provide vocational training free of cost to the wards of BSNL 
employees. These trainings got tremendous response and for the current F.Y. 2010-11, 
BSNL has set a target of minimum of 1 lac students to be covered under these trainings by 
which BSNL will certainly earn good revenue & will generate goodwill, credibility and very 
good reputation as a responsible career building organisation. 
 
On the basis of our earlier discussions & assurance given by BSNL Management, we once 
again request you to kindly intervene in the matter so that vocational trainings are given to 
the children of BSNL employees on free of cost just to create a feeling of belongingness to 
them and their family members. It will certainly motivate the BSNL employees. 
 
With kind regards 
 

Yours sincerely 
-sd-    

(Prahlad Rai) 
General Secretary 

 
 
Copy to:- 1) Sr. GM (Training), BSNL CO, New Delhi 110 001  


